Dear members of Foley Senior Center Advisory Board:

I would like to nominate Mike McGowin to the Foley Senior Center Advisory Board. Mike is a friend and has been a colleague for more than 20 years. He is a resident of the City of Foley (60+ years) and was employed with the City of Foley for over 25 years and affiliated with the Senior Center for 20+ years. Mike always has a positive attitude and his impeccable character shines in all he does. Mike is known for his love and dedicated to the City of Foley, his family, his church, his community and his beloved Senior Center.

Mike serves on the City of Foley's Museum & Archive Advisory Board and he serves on various boards within his church. Mike has always had a genuine interest & commitment in helping our Senior Center be the best it can be. It is my opinion that Mike McGowin would be a great addition to the Senior Center Advisory Board.

Most Sincerely,

Pam Harris